FAMILY OF THE YEAR

Award Nomination
Application Deadline: October 10, 2025

The award for Family of the Year honors a pork-producing family who has contributed to the long-term
success of the industry through leadership and pork promotion on the local and state levels. Please
complete the information below to nominate a family for the 2026 Family of the Year Award.

Part One: Nominee Information

Name: *Year Submitted:

*Applications may be retained for consideration multiple years

Address, including town and zip:

Phone: Fax:

Email: Farm/Business Name:

Family members involved in the operation, including their responsibilities and roles:

Family members not directly involved in the operation (describe non-farm activities, off-farm employment):

Nominated By:

Email: Phone:

Part Two: Nominee’s Experiences
In one page or less, please describe the family’s involvement in the pork industry. (Suggested

Inclusions: Background and involvement in the pork industry and local community, family business

per-spective, relevant details about the family, etc.)

Part Three: Submit
Send completed application and nominee's experiences letter to:

Email: kate@mnpork.com Minnesota Pork Board
151 Saint Andrews Court, Suite

810 Mankato, MN 56001

Questions?
Contact Kate Maddock at 507-901-0993 or kate@mnpork.com.
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